LARNE
PORT

NOTICE TO MARINERS

NO. 6 (2018)

Minimum depths for the Approach Channel and Berths.

All mariners are advised that following minimum depths
apply:

Approach Channel: 7.0m
Continental Quay: 6.5m
Chain Quay: 6.2m
MacKean Quay: 6.7m
Olderfleet Quay: 5.5m

Curran Quay: 7.5m

Notice To Mariner 16-2017 is hereby cancelled
Please contact Larne Port Control for more information about these depths.

A Van Damme

Harbour Master
LARNE PORT 16 July 2018



